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To,  

Dr. PRASAD MAMIDI 

Professor, 

R.B. Ayurvedic medical college and hospital, 

Uttar Pradesh, 

Email – drprasadmamidi@gmail.com    

 

Dear Dr. Prasad Mamidi, 

Greetings from NCISM 

Scientific publication is the need of the hour for globalisation and global acceptance of 

Ayurveda and other Indian systems of medicine. In recent past several scientific works are published 

in predatory journals and thus lost their scientific value. To overcome this issue NCISM (National 

Commission for Indian System of Medicine) proposed to orient and sensitise all post-graduate guides 

on ‘Scientific Writing, Research Integrity, and Publication Ethics’. Considering the 

magnanimity of PG guide number, it is decided to a pool of master trainers and through these 

master trainers, all other PG guides will be sensitised. With this background NCISM in collaboration 

with Centre for Publication Ethics and Centre for Complementary & Integrative Health (CCIH), 

Savitribai Phule Pune University, Pune will be organising ‘Scientific Writing, Research Integrity, 

and Publication Ethics’ workshop from 21st to 25th March 2022. 

 

I am pleased to inform you that you have been selected for the above said master training 

workshop. You are requested to make available yourself to be present physically from 21st to 25th 

March 2022 at Yashada, Pune.  

 

You will be provided economy air fare (tickets are to be booked from airline 

websites only) or second AC train fare to and fro and accommodation during workshop.  

 

For further details and any assistance, you may contact Dr Pallavi (9015550181) of 

NCISM or Mr Siddharth Sonje (700747490) of CCIH. 

 

Copy to:- 

1. The Principal, R.B. Ayurvedic Medical College & Hospital, at Jalesar Road, Agra- 207302,Uttar 
Pradesh for information and  on-duty deputation. 

 

Dr B. S. Prasad 

President, BoA, NCISM 

 

This is an electronically generated email, hence does not require signature. 
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